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ImagineTime Launches New Website
The new site will also provide social media integration and direct links to
ImagineTime’s Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, Blog and LinkedIn pages, where company
and product updates appear on a regular basis.

Aug. 26, 2015

ImagineTime, developer of time and billing software for over 20 years, has
relaunched it’s ImagineTime.com website. Key features of the site include a cleaner
and more attractive design, enhanced search and navigation functionality, and
optimization for mobile devices.

The redesigned website also introduces ImagineTime’s new logo. The logo re�ects
the software company’s vision for increased productivity and revenue as a result of
users implementing ImagineTime’s practice management suite of products. The site
also includes training videos, product information and pricing, online remote
support and collaboration portal. Many thanks to White Fox Studios of Asheville
North Carolina for facilitating the new website design.

The new site will also provide social media integration and direct links to
ImagineTime’s Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, Blog and LinkedIn pages, where
company and product updates appear on a regular basis.

“We are very proud of our new website and we hope it provides a useful, informative
way for our clients and contacts to get to know ImagineTime and our products!”

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us
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